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Sent: 08 November 2016 12:29

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0765/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from

Ms Sara Robin at Yorkshire Wildlife Trust, 1 St Georges Place, YO24 1GN

Comments:
| have read the very thorough survey by Curtis Ecology and checked some of the other documents. The

survey shows that there are 4 roosts used by common pipistrelle in the buildings to be converted. The site
is close to good quality habitat and natterers bats, and noctule were also present foraging and commuting
in the area. A European Protected Species Licence (EPSL) will be required before building work is carried
out. A good method statement is provided in the survey and there should be no problem in obtaining a
licence.

Planning permission can be given for the application and an EPSL must be obtained before building work
commences.

Sara Robin

Conservation Officer (Planning)

Yorkshire Wildlife Trust

1 St George's Place
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